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Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 Parish Council meeting discussed Bay Tree development with Christine Brown who 
took them through latest thinking by council on houses including plan for sewage. 
Homes will be carbon neutral and have air source heat pumps and solar PV. Planning 
application should be submitted in June. 
 

 

 The current 8 week delay in planning application acceptance was discussed. There 
appears to be nothing applicants can do about this but it is leading to delays in a 
number of projects within the village 

 

 

 Public footpaths within the village were discussed. These have been very popular over 
the last year but there is confusion between actual footpaths and other tracks, 
especially on Longleat land. It was also noted that a number of the kissing gates that 
were put up across the village have deteriorated badly and a solution will need to be 
found on how to fund repair or replacement. 

 

 

 Replacement of the bus shelter will now be put off until later in the year given the 
difficulties in obtaining building materials and builders 

 Annual Parish meeting will take place on the 28th June in the Reading Rooms, COVID-
19 restrictions allowing. Guest speakers will be Bill Parks, representative from Longleat 
Estate, and Hugh Dead (to present results on Village Hall Consultation). It is also hope 
that Christine Brown will be able to attend to explain the Baytree Development to the 
broader community. 

 

 
 


